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 Picture News 

This Week’s Useful Vocabulary 

Collaborative – Produced by or involving two or more people or groups working together. The 
‘collaborative information system was being used by the scientists at CERN. 
Network – A number of computers connected together so they can share information. The 
decision to put the Web in the public in 1993 allowed the network to become what it is today. 
Online – Using the Internet. Talk about some of the devices we use to go online. 
Proposed – Suggested as a possible plan or action for people to consider. Tim Berners-Lee, a 
37-year-old computer scientist from London, proposed a system of pages of information (now 
known as websites). 
Public domain – Available for everyone to see or know about. The decision to put the Web in 
the public domain in 1993 allowed the network to become what it is today. 
Website – A page or group of connected pages on the World Wide Web about a particular 
subject, published by a single person or organisation. Can you list some of the main users of 
websites? 

 Reminder: School closes today for a week & will re-open on Monday 5th June 



 London - Year 6 

The second group of Year 6 pupils enjoyed a hot and sunny visit to London this week—this 
included a visit to The Houses of Parliament where we saw MPs debating in the House of 
Commons, a visit to 10 Downing Street, a river cruise on the Thames, The Lion King and a 
peaceful sleep on HMS Belfast - a busy but enjoyable visit! 



 Chris Kirkham—Soccer Event  

Leisure World - Year 6 

 
 
 

On Tuesday evening, 2 teams from Burlington took part in a Chris Kirkham organised football 
event. Both teams played two games each. The focus of the event was about participation and 
enjoyment and both teams enjoyed their evening. Well done all. 

A Team 

B Team 

Children from Year 6 had a fabulous time at Bridlington Leisure Centre on Thursday. 
They took part in activities such as: the climbing wall, swimming and splash zone, badminton 
and table tennis. All the children showed resilience and determination and had a wonderful time.  
Well done to everyone! 



 Yr 3 & 4 Reading Cafe 
In the last two weeks, all of our Year 3 and Year 4 pupils have had the opportunity to visit our 
reading cafe. This is a chance for them to experience different books and develop their love of 
reading- which is a priority for us at school.  
Tilly- Y4 Reading Ambassador 
It was relaxing and fun- I enjoyed learning facts about Cats on the Non-Fiction table. 
The whole class should be more fluent at reading because they have a chance to visit the 
Reading Cafe. 
Sophie- Class 5 Reading Ambassador 
I think it was good because lots of people could chose a book that they had never read before 
and enjoy it in a nice, calm place. We are really hoping that all children will do three reads at 
home every week.  
Ivy- Class 2 
There were loads of nice and interesting books to choose from so we could all find something 
we liked that was exciting to read. I love reading so much- it settles me down and I love 
imagining the characters and places in my head. 
Travis Class 3 
I loved going in the reading cafe because it was full of lots of books- I liked the one about 
Egyptians and Why the Whales Came. I like looking at the front covers and the blurb because 
that tells you what the book will be about. 



 

For soccer school sessions over the holidays from 30th May 2023 - 1st Jun 
2023 please follow the link below to book (limited spaces available). 
https://bridlington-ss.class4kids.co.uk/camp/17 

 

 
 
Board games and basketball is now finished for the year. 

Clubs - Important information 

 ScholarPack Parents App 

Scholar pack have done a fix on the app which will significantly improve the performance, 
please contact us if you continue to have problems. 

‘Stay & Write’ 

Next term we will be inviting parents/carers into their child’s class to experience a writing session 
together.  
Please come straight into school on these days if 
you would like to join your child in their  
learning.   
 
Year 3 — Wednesday 7th June 8:45 - 9:40am 
 
Year 4 — Wednesday 14th June 8:45 - 9:40am 
 
Year 5— Wednesday 21st June 8:45 - 9:40am 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone on these 
dates. 
 

 Congratulations  

 
Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Primrose (was Miss White) on the birth 
of their baby boy - Reggie. 

 

On Friday 16th June 2023, we will be supporting the charity Shine by taking part in their 'Go 
Yellow for Shine' day. We aim to help raise vital funds so that the charity can continue to provide 
specialist advice and support for children and adults living with spina bifida and hydrocephalus. 
Children that wish to support this are welcome to wear something yellow to school in exchange 
for a small donation.  

‘Go Yellow for Shine’ - Friday 16th June 

Bridlington Soccer School CYP - Chris Kirkham 

 

Reminder: Due to the increase in warmer weather please ensure you send your 
child to school with sun cream applied, sun hats and water bottles. 

Hot Weather - Reminder 



 Dates for Diary 

26th May    Break up for half term 

5th June    Return to school 

13th June    Sports Festival Year 5 at Headlands 

15th June    Burton Agnes Year 5 trip 

16th June    ‘Go Yellow for Shine’ Wear yellow for a donation 

29th June    Bikeability - Selected pupils from Year 6 

30th June    Bikeability - Selected pupils from Year 6 

5th July    Year 5 - Big Sing at The Spa 

6th July    Transition days to secondary school - Year 6 

7th July    Transition days to secondary school - Year 6 

10th July    Year 5 & 6 Sports Day 

11th July    Year 3 & 4 Sports Day 

11th July    Class 11 & 14 Beach Trip 

12th July    Class 12 & 13 Beach Trip 

13th July    Year 5 Beach Trip 

14th July    Reports for all children 

14th July    Class 4 & 5 Beach Trip 

17th July    Class 1 & 1/2 of Class 2 Beach Trip 

18th July    Class 3 & 1/2 of Class 2 Beach Trip 

18th July    Year 6 Production - 7pm 

19th July    Open Evening for all Year 2 - Year 6 parents 

20th July    Class 6 & 7 Beach Trip 

20th July    Year 6 disco 

21st July    Year 6 leavers assembly  

21st July    Break up for Summer 

6th September   Return to School 


